
  
  

     
     

  

 

                   
             

  

                  
        

                  
                  

              

  
        

    
      

      
   
   

      
   
   

     
   
   

                
     

              
                 

       

 

     
     

David R. Cawley Middle School 
89 Whitehall Road 
Hooksett, NH 03106 

(603) 518-5047 

(603) 518-5086 

cawley.sau15.net 

@hooksettcms 

Matthew Benson, Principal Lea Maguire, School Counselor 
Karin Rogers, Assistant Principal Kimberly Ackles, School Counselor 

August 22, 2021 

Dear Parents, 

We are looking forward to seeing parents in person at Open House on August 31, 2021. In order to maintain 
appropriate social distancing at Open House, we are going to implement the following attendance, schedule 
and location changes. 

The first change is that only one parent per student will be able to attend Open House. It is 
recommended that students should not attend the Parent Open House. 

The next change is that Open House for all grade level core teams will be scheduled at different times in 
either the gym or cafeteria. The Unified Arts team will present to all grade levels at the same time, but 
we can split grade levels in the gym and cafeteria. The new schedule is as follows: 

Unified Arts Team 
All Grade Levels - 3:00 pm - 4:00 pm 
Grade 8 - Cafeteria 
Grade 6 & 7 - Gymnasium 

Grade 8 - 4:15 pm - 5:15 pm 
Team Dartmouth - Cafeteria 
Team Harvard - Gymnasium 

Grade 7 - 5:30 pm - 6:30 pm 
Team Brown - Cafeteria 
Team Cornell - Gymnasium 

Grade 6 - 6:45 pm -7:45 pm 
Team Yale - Cafeteria 
Team Princeton - Gymnasium 

In addition, my annual presentation will be emailed home to all parents the day before the Open House and 
then posted on the school’s website. 

Open House presentations will be an overview of the curriculum, events for the year, procedures, etc. 
Again please note that only one parent per student will be permitted to attend Open House. It is 
recommended that students should not attend the Open House. 

Sincerely, 

Matthew Benson, 
Principal 

“Make Your Mark, Make A Difference” 
2017 Middle School of the Year 

http:cawley.sau15.net

